
From: jwebb@nobleenergyinc.com
To: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
Subject: Fw: Fwd: Cutthroat LC28-75-1AHNB Groundwater Sundry Notice Document # 400590168
Date: Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:25:55 PM

Hi Arthur, 

It was confirmed by LTE that water well (permit #77594) does not exist. Please let me know if you
need anything else for this well. 

Thanks, 

Julie Webb 
Regulatory Analyst 
Noble Energy, Inc. 
1625 Broadway, Suite 2200 
Office: 720-587-2316 

From:        Julie Webb <jwebb@progressivepcs.net> 
To:        "jwebb@nobleenergyinc.com" <jwebb@nobleenergyinc.com> 
Date:        04/15/2014 01:39 PM 
Subject:        EXTERNAL: Fwd: Cutthroat LC28-75-1AHNB Groundwater Sundry Notice Document # 400590168 

Julie 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>
Date: April 15, 2014 at 1:04:27 PM MDT
To: Julie Webb <jwebb@progressivepcs.net>
Subject: Cutthroat LC28-75-1AHNB Groundwater Sundry Notice Document
# 400590168

Julie, 
  
Based on a review of DWR permit data available on the COGCC maps it appears that there is a water well (Permit
# 77594) within the ½ mile radius of the oil and gas well.   Please provide address the well either through a
sample or documentation that the well does not exist in the location shown. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Arthur 
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Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G. 
Environmental Data Analyst 
  
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G. 
Environmental Data Analyst 
  

 
  
P 303.894.2100 x5148 | F 303.894.2109 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203 

arthur.koepsell@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc 
  
  
  

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended recipient,
please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in
error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this e-mail and its attachments from your system.
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